CKS Parents’ Association
2019-2020

April 2, 2020

Dear Parents,

| hope this email finds you and your families healthy and safe. | was hoping to be sending out my
usual reminder of our next CKSPA Board Meeting on April 4th. Instead, | find myself addressing you
amidst this world crisis.

| assumed school would be on the E-Learning platform until the end of the month, as | think
many of you did. However, the confirmation we received from the Diocese this week was hard to
process, at least for me. It meant another month of E-learning and the four of us here at home making
the best of the situation. | recently received an e-mail with the subject “Gratitude + Joy when things are
tough” and thought, what a perfect message at this point in time. It reminded me to stay positive, to be
grateful, and to find things that bring me joy. | hope you all use this time as an opportunity to hug more,
to laugh more, and to teach more to our wonderful children.

Sadly, this world pandemic has resulted in the cancellation of a few CKSPA events that we were
all looking forward to and brought joy to our community. A BIG thank you to the following committees
for the time and effort they dedicated to planning these fun events for our school: Mother/Son Event,
Diva Doubles, CK5K, and Last Hurrah. Your hard work did not go unnoticed.

| would also like to thank Dr. O’Sullivan, Dr. Bosco, and the entire faculty and staff. We
appreciate you working so hard in order to make E-Learning possible so classes do not extend into the
summer. All of you have been tremendous leaders in making this process as easy as it can be during this
difficult time.

Lastly, | am going to cling onto a bit of hope and say that | look forward to seeing everyone in
May. In the meant time, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, concerns, or if | can be
of any help and know that | am keeping our wonderful Christ the King community in my prayers.

Joyfully,

Sissi Jorge



